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CHARITABLE GAMING INDUSTRY LETTER No. 2008-01 

 
August 26, 2008 

 
 
 
TO:  All Charitable Gaming Licensees 
 
FROM: Larry Gregory, Executive Director 
 
RE:  Fair play for patrons of electronic bingo and pull-tab machines 
 
Effective immediately, the playing of an electronic bingo or pull-tab machine by a worker or relative 
of a worker will be prohibited.  There also can be no patron of the bingo hall being a “house player” 
and playing bingo for any worker in the bingo hall. 
 
Any licensee violating the above industry letter will be subject to fines, loss of electronic machines and 
possible revocation of license.  The Charitable Gaming Division is tasked by law to insure that games 
are fairly played and operated in accordance with the provisions of the license.  An unfair advantage 
can be established by someone reading the electronic meters and then playing that machine.  
 
 


